
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2019 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 

TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: David Sigurnjak, Director 
 
RE:  School Board Approval 
 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Gulf Breeze High 
Northview High School Baseball/practice and training 
Riptide Baseball/practice 

GULF BREEZE OFFICE         GULF BREEZE OFFICE         GULF BREEZE OFFICE         GULF BREEZE OFFICE         
675 Gulf Breeze Parkway675 Gulf Breeze Parkway675 Gulf Breeze Parkway675 Gulf Breeze Parkway    

                            Gulf Breeze, FL  32561   Gulf Breeze, FL  32561   Gulf Breeze, FL  32561   Gulf Breeze, FL  32561   
Phone (850) 934Phone (850) 934Phone (850) 934Phone (850) 934----4095                 4095                 4095                 4095                 

Fax (850) 934Fax (850) 934Fax (850) 934Fax (850) 934----4097409740974097    

MILTON OFFICEMILTON OFFICEMILTON OFFICEMILTON OFFICE    
6666666658 Park Avenue58 Park Avenue58 Park Avenue58 Park Avenue    
Milton, FL  32570Milton, FL  32570Milton, FL  32570Milton, FL  32570                
Phone (850) 983Phone (850) 983Phone (850) 983Phone (850) 983----5650565056505650    
Fax (850) 983Fax (850) 983Fax (850) 983Fax (850) 983----5655565556555655    

David SigurnjakDavid SigurnjakDavid SigurnjakDavid Sigurnjak, Director, Director, Director, Director    


